
Chair Prozanski and members of the committee

I am writing today in opposition of SB 554. This bill is directly targeted at CHL holders. Getting a CHL means you have taken a class, 
paid your fees and have a spotless background. Having a CHL is something not taken lightly. As a female I never want to be 
stranded on the road or walking thru a dark parking lot without a way to protect myself, but with this bill as written I would have to 
leave my firearm at home or in my vehicle, which is obviously very unsafe. 
Tonight I took the time to start reading this submitted testimony. I got thru the top 100, 91 were opposed while only 4 were for this 
legislation so please listen to the constituents all over Oregon and oppose this legislation.
Thank you for you time
Tricia Hafner


